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Pupils of 
the week 

Aria Nicholls 

Jakey Langan  

Alfie McEwan 

Erin Bouwer 

Alfie Huggins 

Alistair Jensen 

Rebecca                

Gawthorpe 

Daisy                        

Bonfield-Jones 

Robert Lambert 

 

Home                  

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…

Would you       

rather have a  

billion pounds to 

spend on          

anything for   

yourself or a big 

bag full of £50 

notes to give to 

people in need ? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

It was lovely to see Miss Burley this week when she popped in to let us meet baby Joel! 

What a super week we've had! Years Five and Six were AMAZING supporting one 

another during PE, showing excellent collaboration and teamwork. Well done! 

We’re delighted to have been awarded the Primary Quality Mark - again!  

 

Does your child have access to Snapchat?                                                                                     

I am aware that some children have the Snapchat app on their phones and mobile 

devices. Are you aware that children shouldn’t be accessing this until they are 13 

years of age? Although children use this app to talk to their friends, I have been    

informed that Snapchat has been used by some children to send unkind messages 

to one another. Please be aware of what your children are accessing. It is really    

difficult for adults to monitor what is being said on Snapchat, as messages 

‘disappear’ once they have been read. Children have also admitted to having 

‘friends’ that they have met through this app. Do you know who your child is talking 

to on social media? We have a duty of care to protect children in school, at home, 

when they are playing out and when they are online.  

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Finley Ward and Edie Forster.               

They have lovely table manners and always do the right thing! Well done! 



Please let Mrs Channing know asap if your child is in school and they, or members of 

your household, develop Covid-19 symptoms, even if they’re already isolating.  

If you are struggling to access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to ask us for help!               

The Discovery Centre is now open to browse! 

Our opening hours are: 
Tuesday 10.30 – 2.30 

Wednesday 10.30 – 2.30 
Thursday 10.30 – 2.30 

Friday 10.30 – 2.30 
Saturday 10.30 – 1.30 

If you prefer you can still use the ‘Call & Collect’ option. 
Please telephone 01642 723268 or email gadc-

library@outlook.com giving authors, titles, subjects or genres, 
junior or adult and your card number. 

The North Yorkshire libraries app is also available to download. 
 

Anyone for tennis? 
Last week tennis coach, Jennifer Barron, visited our schooI to deliver tennis taster sessions 

to some of our children.  Jennifer is currently establishing a new group at Great Ayton Tennis 
Club , which will start in June. For £30, children will receive six tennis sessions, plus equip-

ment including a racket and t-shirt! 
To find out more information, click on this link LTA Youth Start / Course  or visit: 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/TennisForKids/Course 

  Act of Kindness                                                                                                                                                        
This week’s award goes to three 

boys. 
Danny Maylard was seen looking 

after Ellie as she came into 
school. James Cole helped      

children to log on whilst using the 
laptops during a very wet lunch 

time and Elliot McLuckie has been 
kind and caring         

towards his little      
sister.                                                    

What thoughtful boys! 
 

Global Council top tip!                                                                                                      

Recycle everything that you can to protect animals, and make the 

world a better place.                                                                                 

What do you put into your recycle bin? What could you put in? 

  
Clubs 

 
Weds 

3.20pm - 4.20pm 
Football 

Mark Shimwell 
Mrs Davies’ class and 
Mrs Murton’s class 

Thurs 
12.00pm - 12.30pm 

 
 

3.10pm- 4.10pm 

Athletics 
Mrs Davis 

 
 

Gardening 
Miss Tucker 

 

Mrs Davies’ class and 
Mrs Murton’s class 
 
 
Mr Bourne’s class 

Fri 
3.10pm - 4.10pm 

Sports 
Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Charlton’s class and 
Mr Moore’s class 

On Thursday 20th May, our meals    
provider, Mellors, will be preparing a 

different menu for the day.                 
This will be themed: Roseberry        

Academy’s Afternoon Tea Party!    
There will be a selection of              

sandwiches, quiche, coleslaw and 
crisps, followed by scrumptious cakes 
and fruit scones with jam and cream!    

If your child already has school meals, 
you don’t need to do anything.           

However, if your child usually has a 
packed lunch but you would like to pay 

for them to have the afternoon tea 
menu on 20th May, please email                            
office@roseberryacademy.org                        

to book your child’s meal. This meal 
will cost £2.25, payable via ParentPay. 
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